
Public Notice 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

800MHz Public Safety In-Building Distributed Antenna System (DAS) 

 

For ISD 299 - Caledonia Area School District 

 

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received by ISD 299 – Caledonia Area Schools  

at 511 W. Main, Caledonia MN 55921, until, 1:00 pm, CST, Friday, June26, 2024, for the purchase of a 

turnkey 800MHz Public Safety In-Building Distributed Antenna System (DAS), at which time proposals 

will be opened publicly and receipt acknowledged. Recommendations for award will be submitted to the 

School Board for their consideration at a later public meeting. 

 

Request for proposal documents may be obtained by emailing a request to: craig_ihrke@cps.k12.mn.us.  

Email subject line should read, “Request for the 800MHz Public Safety In- 

Building Distributed Antenna System (DAS). 

 

The following project dates are established. 

• Request for proposal release May 31, 2024 

• Site walk-throughs June 13, 2024. 

• Bidder questions to district received by June 26, 2024. 

• District response to questions sent to bidders by July 5, 2024. 

• Public proposal opening 1pm on July 26, 2024. 

• Formal award by School Board: August 19, 2024. 

• DAS work completed by July 1, 2025. 

 

Proposals are to be submitted in a sealed envelope addressed and clearly marked as a sealed proposal on 

the outside of the envelope as indicated below: 

Craig Ihrke, Superintendent, 

ISD 299 Caledonia Area Schools 

511 W. Main St., Caledonia, MN 55921 

 

“Attn: Craig Ihrke, Superintendent – 

800MHz Public Safety In-Building Distributed Antenna System (DAS) – Sealed Proposal Enclosed – 

Do Not Open Until June 26, 2024, at 1:00 pm CST” 

 

The Board reserves the right to reject any or all proposals and to waive any informality in proposals. 

To be published on Caledonia Area Public Schools website August 19, 2024, through August 26, 2024. 

 

mailto:craig_ihrke@cps.k12.mn.us

